
From:   Erik Erben   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 22, 2010

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0014-EX-ST-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,

I have amended the start date for this request.  I also added an additional site.

I will in a separate action address concerns with the 902-928 MHz band and the 2300-2500 MHz band
from a previous application.

Thank you,
Ragon Michael
505-828-5526
ragon.michael@honeywell.com


